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Memorandum 
 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEAL PRICES FOR 2013-2014 
 
DATE: March 26, 2013 
 

 
The School Nutrition Department is recommending increasing lunch prices by 10¢ for 
the 2013-2014 school year to be in line with the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010. 
 

 
 
 

************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Meal Prices for 2013-2014 as 
presented in the attached memorandum. 
 

************************ 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Hector Mendez, David L. Finley, 
Superintendent of Schools Chief Operations Officer 


